
 

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day - Dress-up day and the BRW Reading Café! 

Dress Code:  Favourite Book Character, Pyjamas or a ‘Walking Word’! 

You may want to come to school dressed as your favourite book character or, in your pyjamas, or as a 

‘walking word’, where you dress up as fascinating vocabulary!  For example, you might come as the word 

‘extinct’ and dress up as a dinosaur; or you could dress up as the word ‘vibrant’ and come dressed in all 

your brightest clothes!  Please do not spend any money on costumes- use what you already have at 

home!   

The BRW Reading Café 

Carers, parents and grandparents are welcome into school from 2:45pm to enjoy a story with their child 

or grandchild in our ‘Reading Café’. 

During this time, there will also be opportunity to buy a cake to enjoy (whilst reading your story of 

course!). This cake sale will be part of our fundraising efforts for Opal Play Resources.  If you would like to 

send in donations of cakes, biscuits or similar treats, then please send them in for Thursday 6th March.  

Thank you so much for your support with this.  

We are so excited to celebrate Book WEEK with you!   

From the BRW Librarians  

 

Wednesday 1st March - Librarian Book Share!  

On Wednesday, the Librarians from each class will be visiting another class to share a story with them. The 

librarians in each class will choose a story that will inspire another class to have courage, stand firm and 

make a difference!  

 

Dear children and adults,  

Get raring to read and have fun! This year, we are celebrating World Book WEEK at BRW.  A week of wonderful 

book-related fun and enjoyment. 

Monday 3rd March – Free Books and Scavenger Hunts!    
On Monday, children will receive their £1 World Book Day voucher to claim their discounted book.  Vouchers 

can be redeemed at local booksellers and supermarkets. 

 

Children will also receive their BRW Reading Scavenger Hunt entry form on Monday.  The closing date to 

hand this in is Thursday 13th March.  Winners from FS, KS1 and KS2 will be chosen and announced the next 

day in Celebr8 assembly. The winning entries will win a book!  Good luck! 

All Week – Mystery Readers! 

During the week, we invite parents/carers/grandparents to 

volunteer to read their favourite book to their child’s class.  

We love to hear adults talk about their favourite stories!  If 

you are interested in being a ‘mystery reader’, please speak 

directly to your child’s class teacher to organise your surprise 

visit. 



 

 

 


